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15 May 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 6 Performance Tickets 

We are really excited to be having a Year 6 production again this year. All of the children will have the opportunity 
to be involved in the performance of Bugsy Malone whether they are actors, in the lights and music team, stage 
hands, in the IT team or in the props team.  
 
 
There will be two performances for parents: 
 

• Matinee performance for parents – Monday 8th July 1pm 

• Evening performance for parents – Tuesday 9th July 6:30pm 
 

The matinee performance on Monday 8th July will start at 1pm, doors will be open from 12:45pm. PAWHS will be 
selling refreshments before the show commences. We are expecting act 1 and 2 to be around 45 minutes each and 
there will be a half way interval for the actors and actresses to change over and the PAWHS will be selling 
refreshments during this time. We expect the performance to end at around 2:45pm. 

 
The evening performance on Tuesday 9th July will start at 6:30pm, doors will be open from 6pm. PAWHS will be 
selling refreshments before the show commences. We are expecting act 1 and 2 to be around 45 minutes each 
and there will be a half way interval for the actors and actresses to change over and the PAWHS will be selling 
refreshments during this time. We expect the performance to end and children to be ready to be dismissed at 
around 8:30pm.  
 
 
Please be aware that both the matinee and evening performances for families will be limited to 120 tickets due to 
health and safety and fire regulations for the hall. This will mean that they will be restricted to a maximum of 2 
tickets per family – this includes any children watching the show so we cannot have 2 adults and a child coming 
to see the performance. Also, to allow as many of our parents to watch the shows, you will only be able to watch 
either the matinee or evening performance. We will show the performance to the children in school time. 
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We know you will all be excited to see your children perform. As per our safeguarding rules photographing or video 
recording the performance is not permitted. We ask that all mobile devices are kept in pockets or bags and not 
used on the school site. We also ask that phones are switched off or on silent so that the performance is not 
disrupted. 

To secure tickets, please booking using the link https://whcs.schoolcloud.co.uk/clubsevents/ 
 
Bookings will open at midday on Saturday 18th May. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Skinner 
Inclusion, Pastoral and Safeguarding Lead  
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